
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

STRATEGIC COMMUNITY PLAN 
 

The City of Karratha is reviewing its 10 year Strategic 
Community Plan that sets out the vision, goals, outcomes and 
responses for the City for the period 2020 - 2030.   
 
Submissions are sought from community members regarding 
the drafted proposals prior to consideration by Council. 
 
An excerpt of the draft 2020 - 2030 Strategic Community Plan 
can be accessed from the City’s website at 
www.karratha.wa.gov.au/public-notifications , our Facebook 
page, or by visiting the City’s Administration Building in 
Welcome Road, Karratha. 
 
Written submissions are to be received no later than 4pm on 
Wednesday, 5 August 2020. Submissions to be forwarded to: 
 
City of Karratha 
PO Box 219 
KARRATHA WA 6714 
Or by emailing: enquiries@karratha.wa.gov.au  
 
Chris Adams 
Chief Executive Officer 
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